

16 Merrill Access Road Thornton, NH 03285

Fax: 603/726-2078 pbzbassistant@thorntonnh.org

Tel: 603/726-8168

Gerald Warren 2458 US Route 3 Thornton, NH 03285

At the Planning Board meeting held on September 15, 2022, your application for Site Plan Review for Map 240 Lot 129, expansion of the Pemi River Campground, was withdrawn at your request.

After discussion, the Board agreed to waive the application fee should you choose to resubmit a new site plan application for Map 240 Lot 129. As the applicant, you shall be responsible for all abutters fees and public notice fees at the time of resubmittal.

For the Thornton Planning Board,

Nancy Decoteau, Chairman Thornton Planning Board

Cc: Tom Duffield